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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells OHA to establish a medical loss ratio for CCOs. (Flesch Readability Score:
67.7).

Directs the Oregon Health Authority to establish a minimum medical loss ratio for coordinated care
organizations at 85 percent. Prohibits the authority from applying the minimum medical loss ratio to
revenue or expenditures of prepaid managed care health services organizations that provide dental
care to members of a coordinated care organization.
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